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The laws do not need to change in Oregon, the existing laws need to be enforced. 

I’ve lived in the metro area all 49 of my years and I have never been so depressed to 

see what has happened to our city. This will only invite more cities to send their 

addicts here. Treatment and consequences are the way to discourage drug use and 

homelessness, not handouts and allowing them to completely destroy our city and 

property values.  


